
 

 

  

    

Recent bad weather forced 

the Umpiring Course to be 

postponed which means there 

is still time to sign up!  
 

SBHC continues to struggle  

to find umpires each week  

and we rely too heavily on  

a few of our members to  

help out. The harsh reality  

is we don’t have enough 

umpires, meaning next season 

more players will need to 

volunteer up if we want to 

continue to play hockey. 
 

The course will be held at the 

start of next season so lookout 

for more details on Pitchero 

over the summer. 

 
 

March 2018 

This year’s Club Sixes and 

Dinner Dance events will be 

held at Birch Hill and 

Windlesham Golf Club on 

Saturday 28 April.  
 

The Club Sixes is a 6 a-side 

tournament bringing together 

players, family and friends 

from across SBHC.  

SBHC Newsletter 

CLUB SIXES & SEASON DINNER-28 APRIL! 

There will be BBQ food, drinks 

and music - hopefully in the 

sunshine, not snow! The Club 

Sixes always has a theme and 

each team will have their own 

character – look out for more 

details on this from Toddy! 
 

The day is rounded off with the 

End of Season Dinner at 

Windlesham Golf Club. A night 

to celebrate with awards, 

presentations and of course 

plenty of dancing! Oh and 

partners are welcome! 
 

Prices 

-Club Sixes Tournament £10 

-End of Season Dinner £27 
 

 

Contact Alison Eatwell (Toddy) 

toddyhockey@hotmail.co.uk    
 

It’s not too late!  

Don’t recognize the face? Meet 

Graham Lee, he’s captained the 

Men’s SuperVets for several 

years. On top of this, Graham 

is our Umpire coordinator. A 

relentless task often 

demanding time on Friday 

nights and Saturday mornings 

to ensure we have umpires for 

all our home games. Graham 

has also helped SBHC supply 2 

qualified umpires to the Berks 

Hockey Umpire Association 

enabling neutral umpires for 

Ladies’ games. This wouldn’t 

have been possible without “our 

Graham”. Want to say thanks 

to this legend? Come down to 

the Quiz on 14 April – 

Graham’s hosting that too!   

Member of the month! 

Question number one… 

We all think we know 

everything on the pitch, but 

what about off the pitch? 
 

On Saturday 14 April our 

favourite Vets team is hosting 

a night of quizzing action at 

Cantley Park! Gather your 

team mates and head down at 

7:30pm for a night of quizzing 

action. Tickets are £5 and 

include delicious Mexican food!  
 

Another step forward 

for Birch hill 

Birch Hill had been included in 

their budget and quotes are 

being sought, ahead of final 

approval. Subject to this, we 

hope that the resurfacing work 

will be carried out during the 

summer. This marks a positive 

step towards improving Birch 

Hill’s pitch.  

Want to share a story in next month’s 

Newsletter? Email: 

n.king10@ntlworld.com  

This month Bracknell Town 

Council confirmed that funding 

for the pitch resurfacing at  
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